
 

 

       Friday 27th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Year Three have been exploring ‘The Victorians’ this half term. They have 
enjoyed discovering their living conditions, their schooling and their daily lives 
during the Victorian Era.  

On Thursday 24th October, we are hosting a Victorian Day, where the children 
are invited to experience a day as a child in the Victorian Era. The children are 
encouraged to dress in Victorian clothes for the day. Please ensure they are 
appropriate for being outside at break times and lunch time. Please note that 
normal routines and lunch time will not be disrupted. 

Throughout the day, the children will be using chalkboards, completing Victorian 
themed activities and playing Victorian inspired games.  

Our Victorian Day will provide the opportunity for the children to embed their 
new learning and create fantastic memories with their class. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact myself or Mr Reaney. 

Best wishes,  

Miss Cannell and Mr Reaney 

 

 

 


